
Key Stage 1 Visit to St Ewe Farm 

 

The children in Key Stage 1 are visiting St Ewe Free Range 
Eggs Farm over the next few weeks. They will finding out how 
the chickens are cared for, where our food comes from and 
how it is packaged and sent to the shops. 

Back in school, the children will be using eggs to make some 
healthy dishes. 

Here are some pictures of River Camel children having a 
wonderful time on their visit: 

 


